
Mrs Barker at Westow Grange has applied for planning permission for a single storey extension. Her 

planning application number is: 18/00636/HOUSE. If you would like to view the details of this 

application, it can be viewed on Ryedale District Council website. This proposal will be discussed at 

the next Parish Council meeting on July 25th at 7.30 in the Village Hall.  


